
Hi,  
I would like to comment on the Witchford Neighbourhood Plan.  
I would like to request that that land at the end of Meadow Close is added to the list of local 
green spaces. This may not have come through on the Neighbourhood Plan survey but the 
Parish Council should be aware of the strong feeling from local residents about protecting 
this area from development given the turn out at the relevant meetings when this area of 
land was put forward for development. The residents supported development at a nearby 
alternative site on the land off Common Road, this was put forward as an alternative and 
not as an addition. Now that deveIopment on this alternative site is going ahead it is 
important that Meadow Close field is protected from development in order to maintain 
green spaces in this area. 
I feel that the current plan is vague about the future educational sites and the purpose of 
the Meadow Close land and is suggesting that this may be included as a potential site. 
 
Kind Regards 
Jane 
 


